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Terry Fox Run, 2020 

40th anniversary 

 
It’s time for annual Terry Fox run.  As you can 

imagine, we cannot have all the students 

running in this important event together.  Our 

planning committee has created a schedule so 

that each cohort will be running at a different 

time throughout the day. 

 

Terry’s legacy is such an important one for our 

students.  He not only teaches us about giving 

to an important cause, he teaches about 

perseverance in the face of many obstacles.  

Please help us to continue these important 

lessons with discussions at home. 

 

When: Friday, September 25th 

 

Shape of the day:  
9:00 am – all classes will be participating in an online Terry Fox run 

kick off assembly from their classrooms 

9:40 am Divs 1 & 2   (Back Field) Run for 20 mins. 

10:40  Div 3    (Back Field) Run for 20 mins. 

11:00  Divs 4 & 5   (Back Field) Run for 20 mins. 

12:40  Divs 6 & 7   (Back Field) Run for 20 mins. 

1:10  Divs 8 & 9   (Back Field) Run for 15 mins. 

1:30  Divs 10 & 11  (Back Field) Run for 15 mins. 

Div 12                                   (Basketball court ) 

time TBD 

Surrey Blended                  (Back Field) – Face to Face day 

with Blended class (TBD) 

 

Parent Participation: 
Donation – Last year we set a Clayton Elementary school record for our 

donation to the Cancer Fund.  We raised over $3000.  This year’s 

donations can be made online 

at:  http://www.terryfox.ca/ClaytonElementary. 
 

All runs will be recorded and put together in a video for all to see.  

The video will be published the following week.  We unfortunately cannot 

http://www.terryfox.ca/ClaytonElementary
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https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/3.0/


ask you to join us on this day as we usually would, and we still want you 

to participate in this important event.  

 

Thank you to our Terry Fox Run planning team! 


